Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to the restrictions we currently have in place due to Covid19 we are no longer able to keep
spare clothes in nursery for the children. Can you please ensure your child brings a change of clothes
in a carrier bag to be left in nursery. No other bags or backpacks are allowed in school.

All children’s uniform should have their name written inside to avoid any items of clothes being
mixed up or lost.

Please ensure you download myschoolapp on your mobile phone/device. The app is used to
communicate important information to parents and carers on a regular basis. If you need any further
information regarding this please contact the school office on 0191 4244859.

Many Thanks

Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher



